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Congresswoman Marcy Kaptur, 
thanks for helping our kids 

breathe a little easier.

Voting to stop the TRAIN Act was 
the right thing for Ohio families. 

Some in Congress want to block new air pollution 
limits that would reduce the amount of mercury, 
dioxins, and acid gases in our air. Stopping these 
rules would be bad for young children, anyone 
with asthma, and everyone who wants cleaner air. 
Congresswoman Marcy Kaptur was under a lot of 
pressure to open this loophole in our clean air laws, 

but she stood up for Ohio families.
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